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Surcharge for Green Transport – “Green Deal” 

As promised, we are committed to carrying out our part of the green transition. We are now in a 

position where a significant portion of our distribution in cities and towns is done using electric 

trucks and vans, as well as some running on biogas. In total, this accounts for approximately 40% of 

our nationwide distribution in 2024. We are well on track to achieve carbon neutrality by the end of 

2027. 

The investments have been substantial, and going forward, we must maintain a high pace of 

investment to reach this goal. Changes in public support schemes have shifted a larger share of the 

cost onto the involved parties. This is a cost that Schenker cannot cover on its own. We undertake 

this as a societal responsibility for a better environment, but also for our customers who highly value 

using a supplier committed to eco-friendly logistics solutions. 

Starting from July 1st, we will introduce a surcharge for national System shipments. Please refer to 

our website for updated fees and additional information. 

We appreciate your understanding of the necessity of these measures, as we work together to 

implement the green transition, and these surcharges reflect the actual efforts being made. 

If you have any questions about the Green Deal, feel free to contact your local sales representative. 
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for SCHENKER AS 

 

Wolfgang Frank 

Head of Land – Cluster Norway 


